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I am writing in support of the Salem Baseball / Softball Turf Project at Willamette 

University. I support this project as I am a huge advocate for youth sports. The 

community needs more places to safely play baseball/softball. I believe the turf will 

create less chances for cancelled games and allow for more training opportunities. 


